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Negotiations 2015 Update
5-7-2015

	We were able to get movement from the Company on some of their proposals and we in turn made counters to other Company proposals. While there are still significant issues pending, there was movement on both sides as we move closer to an agreement. 

We are still awaiting answers to some of our key proposals, such as Health care.

We will be meeting every day next week in an attempt to reach a fair contract that we can bring to the Membership on May 17th, 2015.

The ratification vote will be on May 17, 2015 at Tebala Shrine from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM. The meeting will start at 1:00 PM and polls will open after discussion.

Picket Duty can be found on our UAW website.


	
	You can also follow negotiation updates on Twitter.       

						In Solidarity,
						Your Bargaining Committee
